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Classmates of the Wabash Class of 1965, 

 

I can report that the work to put on the best 50
th

 class reunion in the history of Wabash College 

officially began in earnest at 4:00 p.m., Monday, May 20, at the Elite Café in Waco, Texas.  This 

location is doubly historic because Elvis Presley ate at the Elite Café.  To recognize this 

important distinction, the three attendees, Phil Young, 50
th

 Reunion Chair (of San Antonio, TX, 

home of the Spurs), Tom Runge, Alumni Director (of Crawfordsville, IN) and Jay Patterson, 

Class Agent (of Dallas, TX, home of the former NBA Champion Dallas Mavericks) began the 

meeting by sharing the “Elvis Sandwich” consisting of peanut butter, bananas and bacon on 

toasted bread.  Don’t ridicule it if you haven’t tried it.  The nourishment fueled our enthusiasm 

and the time was well spent.  We were not, however, joined by The King.   Many thanks to Phil 

for driving all the way from San Antonio and Tom for traveling from Crawfordsville.  Some 

Little Giants!!! 

 

A high priority in our preparation for the best 50
th

 reunion ever is having one or more reps for 

each living unit from our class.  Please contact Phil at philipbyoung@gmail.com or call him at 

(h) 210-496-0615 or (cell) 210-468-9513 to let him know you will be a living unit rep.  This 

would be a perfect volunteer job for retired men seeking a non-paying but highly rewarding job.  

You will be on the ground floor of planning for the reunion! 

 

Please also let me know what news you have to share with our classmates.    

 

To all of good intent who plan to contribute to Wabash College in this fiscal year, you have only 

until Sunday, June 30, to do so.  Please jump in and send your check to the college to P.O. Box 

352, Crawfordsville, IN  47933-0352.  We are ramping up to show our superiority over all other 

Wabash classes.  Humility and modesty classes may be optional offerings at the reunion… 

Thanks to all! 

 

 

Jay Patterson, Class Agent 
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